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NOTICE OF PRE-RETIREMENT WORKSHOP FOR PROSPECTIVE RETIREES IN THE 

CONTRIBUTORY PENSION SCHEME (CPS) 

This is to inform all employees of Federal Government Ministries, Departments and Agencies (MDAs) due 

for retirement between January and December 2019 under the Contributory Pension Scheme (CPS) that 

the National Pension Commission (PenCom) is organising the nationwide 2018 Pre-Retirement Workshop.   

The Workshop is scheduled to hold from 4 to 12 June, 2018. 

Accordingly, all employees of MDAs of the Federal Government due for retirement in 2019 are requested 

to attend the Workshop.   

For ease of access to participants, the exercise is scheduled to hold at fifteen (15) centres throughout 

the Federation.   

Participants are advised to adhere strictly to the dates assigned to each centre.  The Workshop for 

prospective retirees from the University of Ibadan is scheduled to hold as follows: 

 

CENTRE VENUE    DATE   COVERS PARTICIPANTS 
IN THE UNDERLISTED 
STATES 

Ibadan  Kakanfo Inn & Conference Centre 7 June, 2018  Osun, Oyo and Ondo   
  No.1, Nihinlola Street, off Joyce ‘B’    States  
  Road, off MKO Abiola Way (Former  

Ring Road), Ibadan 
 
Please note that medically unfit employees are exempted from the Workshop. 
 
All participants residing in the above location are to be in attendance by 8.a.m prompt.   
 
Participants are not required to come with any documents for the Workshop. 
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For further enquiries/clarifications, please contact: BenefitsInsurance@pencom.gov.ng or call 
Fatsuma/Toyin on 08136989742 or 08159729436 
 

 
 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi (Mrs.), MCIPM, MAUA 
Registrar         
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